

RICHARD P. CROUSE

Vice President Nuclear (419) 259-5221

Docket No. 50-346

License No. NPF-3

Serial No. 1090

October 11, 1984

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz Operating Reactor Branch No. 4 Division of Operating Reactors United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Stolz:

Per a telephone request from your Mr. A. DeAgazio, the date Toledo Edison would like to receive the Safety Evaluation Report on our Reload Report for the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station Unit No. 1 is December 17, 1984.

Very truly yours,

RPC:RFP:lah

cc: DB-1 NRC Resident Inspector

8410180232 841011 PDR ADOCK 05000346 P PDR